From: PPS ppscomms [mailto:ppscomms@pps.net]
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2015 12:50 PM

To: allpps (Mailman-List)

Subject: [Allpps] Exciting new payroll benefit

Dear PPS Employees:

Portland Public Schools is excited to announce that we are adding an excellent new benefit for
our employees. We are adding a new way to receive all or part of your pay on a Global Cash
Card Visa paycard. All employees will now have the option of choosing electronic payroll with
direct deposit to a financial institution of your choice and/or a Global Cash Card Visa paycard.

Global Cash Card, a leader in electronic payment solutions, will provide the new Visa

paycard. Employees who choose a paycard will be able to use the Global Cash Card for
numerous financial transactions, to travel without large sums of cash, to access the worldwide
ATM network, to transfer money to family members, and much more! All balances on the card
are F.D.I.C. insured.

Some of the exciting features available with the Global Cash Card paycard include:

v’ Receive a Visa branded card immediately through the PPS Payroll office after you sign up,
and a personalized Visa card (delivered to your home address) 2 weeks after the 1%
deposit is posted.

v No credit verification to qualify and use the card, it is free to any PPS employee.

v’ Those who sign up before the 15 of any month will have their first deposit immediately
posted on the pay day of that month.

v Immediate access to funds on pay day (i.e. no waiting around for the postal service to
deliver or standing in line to cash a paper check).

v’ Easy replacement of cards, if lost or stolen.

v' Ability to make purchases, with cash back options, at any merchant that accepts Visa
(e.g., use the Visa paycard to pay for groceries, utilities, etc.).

v’ Cash withdrawals at any of the 60,000 Allpoint Network ATM locations are surcharge-
free.

v’ Free access to paycard balances online or over the telephone, mobile banking on any
web enabled device.

v' Access to free, multi-lingual, live customer support 24 hours a day, 365 days a year at no
fee.

v' Ability to set up free email or text messaging alerts when the paycard is loaded or when
the account has a low balance (amount determined by employee).

v" Ability to pay merchants directly or pay bills online .

v’ Option to add money to your paycard through Western Union or MoneyGram locations
throughout the U.S.

v’ Receive up to 5 additional family cards and transfer of money card to card at no
additional fee.



A Global Cash Card Representative will be conducting Service Introduction Seminars in the
BESC Boardroom located at 501 N Dixon on the following dates and times:

e Thursday, October 8" from 11:30 am to 12:30 pm
e Thursday, October 8" from 4:30 pm to 5:30 pm
e Friday, October 9" from 8:00 am to 9:00 am

We encourage you to consider attending one of these voluntary seminars to learn more
about the service and benefits to using the card. For those who choose to enroll we will have
your Visa card immediately available after the seminar to get started. If you plan to attend
please send an email to payroll@pps.net , with the date and time you prefer, so we can
include your name in a meeting reminder.

Sincerely,

PPS Payroll Services Department
(503) 916-3302



